
Dear Students and Families,

Welcome to Room 312, the Intensive Learning Support classroom for grades 3-5!
My name is Ms. Johnson and I am new to the Logan School community. I am
extremely excited to start the 2023-2024 with you and your child(ren). I look
forward to a happy, healthy, positive and productive school year.

I will begin my 10th year with the School District of Philadelphia this school year.
I have been working with diverse learners for the last 15 years. I started my
career in the Germantown Section of Philadelphia at Roosevelt Elementary for
the first seven years and a Special Education teacher and Special Education
Liaison. For the last two years, I have been at Potter Thomas in the Kensington
Section of Philadelphia as a Special Education Compliance Monitor. I chose to go
back into the classroom full time because I really miss having my own class and
working with students daily.

The curriculum and instruction areas we will focus on this year include grade
level subject matter for all academic areas, in addition to individual IEP goals
and objectives. We will work on building strong relationships with each other
and the school community on a daily basis. More importantly we will utilize
Social and Emotional Learning lessons within our classroom.

Students are asked to bring the following supplies to school on their first day
with their name labeled on the items:

● (1) pair of headphones 
● (5) Marble copybooks
● (2) Packs of Sticky Notes
● (1) Pack of Index Cards
● (1) 24ct. Crayola crayons
● (1) 8ct. Crayola markers
● (1) 12 Ct. Colored Pencils 
● (1) Mini-white board (optional)
● (1) Pack-dry erase markers (optional)
● (1) 12 inch/cm wooden ruler
● (1) pair of scissors
● (5) 2 pocket folders 
● (1) large pencil case
● (1) 12 pkg. of #2 pencils (sharpened)
● (1) pack of pens (blue or black) 



● (1) large glue sticks
● (1) large pink erasers
● (1) roll of Scotch brand tape (with plastic dispenser) 
● (2) yellow highlighters (no other colors)
● (2) boxes of tissues
● (2) rolls of paper towels
● (2) containers of Clorox wipes
● (1) hand sanitizer
● (1) water bottle for in class use

If you have any questions or concerns feel free to email me at
jljohnson2@philasd.org

Once again, welcome to Room 312. Let’s work together to make this the best year
ever!

Respectfully,

Ms. Johnson
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